Richfield Township Board of Zoning Appeals December 16, 2019

The meeting was opened at 6:46 p.m. on December 16, 2019 with the following in attendance:

Jeff Smola Natalie Grubb Christi Gable
Zoning Inspector, Laurie Pinney
Trustees Janet Jankura, Jeff Shupe and Bob Luther
Two residents/attendees
Members Rob Kapitan and Geoffrey Graham had provided prior notice that they would be unable to attend the meeting.
Case 640-19 had been on the agenda but was withdrawn prior to the hearing date at the request of the applicant. There were no other new or continued cases on the agenda.
The board members asked each of the trustees to share their perspectives on future proposed LI-O district development.

The minutes of October 21, 2019 were not able to be approved, as there was not a quorum of attendees in attendance and they will be placed on the next agenda for approval. There was no meeting in November.

Having no further business, a motion was made by Ms. Grubb to adjourn at 7:29 p.m. The motion was seconded by Ms. Gable and received unanimous approval of those in attendance.

Chairperson	Secretary	Date